
 

 

                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                      

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We currently have two vacancies for parent governors and after half term we will be holding 

an election to fill these positions. 

Parent governors are voluntary roles and as a school leader I recognise the commitment this 

involves. 

I would therefore like to offer any interested parents the opportunity to have an informal 

conversation with myself and the chair of the board in order to answer any questions you 

may have. Hopefully this will help you make an informed decision as to whether you would 

like to stand for election. 

If you are interested in becoming a parent governor could I ask that you please call the 

school on 0191 9330830 to arrange a convenient time to attend a discussion meeting. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                     

 


